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1. Introduction  
The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), Mobile District, in partnership with the City 
of Atlanta (the Non-Federal Sponsor), is conducting a general investigation study to 
evaluate the feasibility of restoring Proctor Creek in Atlanta, Georgia.  The specific focus 
of the study is to identify restoration actions to enhance the aquatic ecosystem of the 
Proctor Creek Watershed.  This appendix contains communication documentation in 
support of the Proctor Creek Draft Feasibility Report. 

2. U.S. Fish and Wildlife Agency  
The following letter of support for Proctor Creek is shown below.  
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